
Glen Run Shoot Out 

 

The PPC has arranged with the Pocono Heritage Land Trust (PHLT)  to photograph their seven 

properties and provide some quality photography for each property for their website. The benefit 

will run both ways, as the images will be properly credited to the PPC member photographer. 

 

The newest PHLT property is the Glen Run Nature Preserve, and they are holding a grand 

opening ceremony for that property on June 232rd. We are planning a shootout there on 

Wednesday evening at 6 PM, June 13th so that we can provide them with some images prior to 

that opening (we hope). 

 

The property is a nature preserve, so some of the photography should reflect that fact and show 

some of the natural features. But it has also been developed in part as a mountain biking trail 

system location. The 6 PM Wednesday time frame coincides with the Pocono Bike Club weekly 

ride and there will be mountain bike riders there on the trail system. The trails include some 

interesting jumps and obstacles, so for sports photographers, there should be opportunities for 

some fairly dramatic shots. Sunset is at about 8:30  PM, so we will have evening light, which 

should also make for an interesting event. 

 

Please come out and enjoy yourselves and try not to interfere with the bikers in the process. 

 

The location is off of Bangor Mountain Road (Route 191) south of Stroudsburg. Over the top of 

the crest of the first hill where Stroudmoor is located and then another quarter mile or so on the 

left side of the road. There is a parking area there and trails start from that location. The attached 

maps show it in more detail 

 



 
 

 



 
 


